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Flathead National Forest Hot Shot Employees Injured   
 

This afternoon at approximately 1pm, two employees of the Flathead National 

Forest Hot Shot Fire Crew were injured during a lightning storm while working a 

prescribed fire on the Tally Lake Ranger District, west of Whitefish.  One employee, 

a 25-year-old female, was transported by ALERT to Kalispell Regional Medical 

Center and is listed in stable condition.  The other employee, a 29-year-old male, 

was transported by ambulance to North Valley Hospital and is listed in stable 

condition.    
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